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On August 24th, East Gwillimbury Emergency & Community Safety Services received a grant of $20,334 the Firehouse Subs Public
Safety Foundation to fund the purchase of 550 guidelights. In the event of an emergency, the awarded lights will emit a high intensity
red strobe light clearly visible at a distance, allowing first responders to quickly locate those in need of medical assistance. This is
increasingly important, as roughly 35 percent of the community’s population is senior citizens, including a large portion living iin

rural areas.

The award was presented in conjunction with the Town of East Gwillimbury’s re-opening of the Queensville Park with new fire-safety
themed play equipment. For more information about Firehouse Subs Public Safety Foundation of Canada visit www.firehousesubs.
ca/public-safety-foundation. - Photo courtesy Town of East Gwillimbury
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62 Main St., Mount Albert
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Days are getting shorter but our Patio is still open! Come
by and enjoy some great food while soaking up the late summer
sun!

Come in and enjoy one of our delicious breakfast options on
Saturday and Sunday mornings from 8:30am to 1:00pm.

Oct 8 — It is hard to believe that Thanksgiving is only a month
away! Let us do the work for you, we can roast or smoke your
turkey for you along with making all your favourite fixings. Book
early to reserve your event time.

Our Twisted Fork Gift Cards are available in any denomination
and are great for all ages!
Like our Facebook page for specials & upcoming events.
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